NEWS RELEASE 





02nd April, 2005

National Broomball Championships are coming to town

The annual National Broomball Championships are just around the corner. 

The best players in Australia will represent their regions in the four-day competition at the Penrith Ice Palace in western Sydney between the 21st and 24th of April.   The tournament will kick off at 7.20pm Thursday the 21st with New South Wales taking on fierce rivals Queensland in both Mens and Womens elite broomball.

Broomball is a variation of Ice Hockey. Instead of skates, players wear special shoes to actually run on the ice and try to hit the ball into the opposition’s goals. 

The National Broomball Championships have been running since 1991 with Canadian ex-patriots first introducing the sport to Australia in 1981.

This is the third time the Championships will be hosted in Sydney – the first time was in 1997 in the now gooonne Narrabean Ice Rink, the second in 2001 at the Penrith Ice Palace.  NSW were Aussie champions in the mixed division and runners up in both the Mens and Womens that year.
The competition will be hosting men’s, women’s and mixed teams with six people on the ice per team at a time, including their goalkeepers. For the first official time in Australia, the women’s competition will be full contact, meaning players are allowed to “body-check” the opposition to impede their progress.

Over 150 men and women from New South Wales, Australian Capital Territory, Coffs Harbour, North Queensland, Gold Coast, South Australia and Victoria are expected to compete at the event. Highly experienced referees from Canada will be officiating.

The New South Wales contingent is expected to perform well in all divisions. The men’s and women’s elite sides are defending champions, while the combination of skill and fitness in the mixed sides will present a hefty challenge to the opposition. 

Playing at Penrith will be doubly advantageous for the New South Wales team. Not only will the crowd be behind them - they will be playing in a familiar ice rink. Penrith Ice Palace has one of the biggest rinks in Australia which could prove to be detrimental to teams accustomed to a smaller ice area.

Spectators are welcome throughout the competition and are encouraged to wear blue to show their support for New South Wales.   All sessions including the finals from 1pm Sunday 24th have free entry.  Get down and support NSW in this unique sport !!

Key Games and Sessions:  

Thursday 21st April:
7.20pm NSW vs QLD Womens





8.10pm NSW vs QLD Mens


Friday 22nd April:

6.00pm NSW vs SA Womens





6.50pm NSW vs SA Mens


Saturday 23rd April:
6.00pm NSW vs ACT Womens





6.50pm NSW vs ACT Mens


Sunday 24th April:

1.00pm Mixed Elite Final

4.00pm Womens Elite Final





5.00pm Mens Elite Final

More information about the event can be found on the broomball website: www.broomball.com.au

*** Ends ***
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